
 

 
 
 
ISM/LMC/Blue Peter Reading Award September 2024 

 

 

20th September 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Year 7 – Blue Peter Reading Award 

 

We have a huge commitment to reading at Etone College which runs as a golden thread through 

everything we do in school.  All year 7 and 8 pupils this year will have the opportunity to take part in 

achieving their Blue Peter Reading Award.  As well as being an achievement in its own right, like all 

Blue Peter badges, this award entitles holders to free admission to a broad range of attractions in the 

UK. 

 

We will explain the award requirements to pupils in the coming week and they will then have time to 

work on their entry during library lessons and form time.   

 

If you would like to work on this at home together, please follow this link to a PDF allowing you to 

do this - https://childrens-binary.files.bbci.co.uk/childrens-binarystore/cbbc/book-badge-form-2023-

december-v1.pdf   

 

All completed entries will be sent home as we will need your signature on the first page of the 

document to confirm your consent for participation. 

 

Should you require any further information, please contact Mrs Leftwich-Lloyd, Assistant 

Headteacher (sleftwich-lloyd@etonecollege.co.uk). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 
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